Parking 1

PARKING

Students taking classes exclusively at the Pecos Campus are no longer
required to obtain an MCCCD parking decal to park on campus property.

Students parking at the Williams Campus must obtain and display a
current academic year CGCC Williams Campus parking permit. These may
be obtained from College Safety in Bluford Hall. Permits will be issued
only after the refund deadline has passed for a student'’s earliest-starting
class. Current enrollment in Williams Campus class(es) will be verified
prior to a permit being issued. Students are limited to one permit.

A new Williams Campus parking permit will need to be obtained each
academic year (fall through the following spring and summer semesters).

CGCC students and employees choosing to park vehicles on Arizona
State University Polytechnic campus property are required to register
their vehicles and purchase and display ASU parking decals. ASU parking
decals can be purchased from the ASU Polytechnic Campus Decal Sales
office located in the ASU Student Affairs Complex.

CGCC students and employees are subject to ASU Polytechnic Campus
parking and traffic regulations when parking on ASU Polytechnic Campus
property and are also responsible for any citations and/or penalties
resulting from parking violations.

See https.//www.cgc.edu/CourseDescriptions for current course description information.



